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Our breakfasts are over for the year.  Although final results are not yet assembled, it appears that we did as well as last year.  The big excitement this year was working in our newly renovated kitchen.  It appears that all our renovation efforts have paid off as the functionality of this newly renovated kitchen was proven over the seven breakfasts and especially for the Shore Line Yard Sale breakfast which once again set new records.

Now that fall is here it’s time for our very popular fall/winter pot luck suppers.  They start at 5PM and everyone is welcome.  Bring an appetizer, an entree or a dessert.  And BYOB. Here are the dates; Nov. 15, Dec. 13, Jan. 17, Feb. 14 and Mar. 14 (special St. Pat’s Day pot luck; appetizers only).

We are considering building a children’s natural play area for the village of Morden.  If you have an interest in such a project, and would like to contribute your ideas about what should be or not be included in a playground, come out to the community hall on Wednesday Oct. 8 at 7:00pm and give us your opinions.  For further information, contact Travis Roberts (902 341-2146) or Robert Zehr (902 847-9886).

For more information on any events or to inquire about our activities, please call one of the directors listed below.
	Paul Clarke
	Penny Lowe
	Kathy Thorpe

	902-847-0166
	902-341-2164
	902-847-0540


For hall rental information, please call Donna Sabean 902-847-3776

